
Scholarship call:
Regional Development Politics 

Programme REK* 

Within the “Baden-Württemberg Scholarship for students” programme for the promotion of 
international exchange, the Baden-Württemberg Foundation is awarding scholarships for the 
academic year 2025/26 to qualified students and graduates from ACP countries, Least 
Developed Countries and other traditionally underrepresented countries who would like to 
undertake study or research in Baden-Württemberg**. To a lesser extent, Heidelberg students 
participating in an exchange in these countries may also be funded. A cooperation agreement 
with the exchange university is not strictly necessary. However, a formal recognition of 
cooperation would be welcomed. 

Scholarship amount: minimum of 600 € a month for students and PhD students.
In justified cases the scholarship may be increased. 

The scholarship may not be combined with other scholarships intended for the support of a stay 

abroad (e.g. DAAD) 

Duration of support: At least two and no more than eleven months. 
Subjects:  All. 

Applications can be handed in by Heidelberg reserchers who organise exchange activities 
for the academic year 2025/26 and already know of candidates for this exchange. Please let 
us know by 31 March 2025 at the latest.

Nominated candidates must later upload the following documents to the Baden-Württemberg 
Foundation online portal: 

- Letter of motivation with details of previous study

- CV

- Proof of grades, for example degree certificate or interim study report.

Application address: Dezernat Internationale Beziehungen 
Universität Heidelberg – Seminarstraße 2 – 69117 Heidelberg 

Further information is available according to region through the following contacts: 
Nicole Dorn (Latin America), Tel. 54-12730 
Katharina Reinhardt (Africa, Near East, etc.), Tel. 54-12737 

* This announcement is subject to the allocation of funds from the Baden-Württemberg
Foundation.

** For the list of applicable countries, see appendix. (Please note, support for exchanges with 
Colombia and India are no longer possible as of 2020/2021). 




